
HEPDAK COMMITTEE

Report for July-December 2024

The  activities  carried  out  by  the  Education  Commission  between  July  and  December  2024  are
summarized below.

-  On  October  3,  2024,  a  webinar  titled "The  Bridge  to  Access  to  21st  Century  Competencies:
Extracurricular Learning" webinar was held. The webinar was attended by 215 faculty members from
different universities in Turkey. The number of views of the meeting on the HEPDAK YouTube page was
212.

-      The 12th training workshop for institutions was held on September 19-20, 2024. The training was
attended by 121 faculty members from 53 different institutions. The satisfaction rate of the institutional
training was 4.4.

-  The 2025 education calendar was discussed and presented to the Board of Directors.
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